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Dear Colleagues,

I am serving as the superintendent of the Clinton Public School District located In Clinton, Iowa, home of Ashford
University. I am providing my comments in regards to the DOE's 34 CFR VI Negotiated Rulemaklng. I would like
to provide you with my thoughts conceming Ashford University's online program and encourage you to take my
email into consideration in your deliberations.

The University provides a quality much needed service to both the local and extended region population .
Programs are relevant and rigorous . Students that I have dealings with that have come through the Ashford
program are well equipped to move into the world of work. The cost is reasonable and within the grasp of all
students .

I hope your rulemaking will allow current and future students the same access to an Ashford University education
as has been available in the past.

If you would like additlonallnfonnation or comments, I can be reached at "

Clinton Community School District
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